
 

  Philmont 2016   
June 2, 2015 Contingent Committee 

 

Gathering – Ron 

 Verify with leaders as they arrive regarding their attendance at the June leader shakedown hike. 

 

Opening – Chris  

 Welcome statement 

 Did you sign in? Sign in sheet is at the front table. 

 Introductions – name and unit 

 Review calendar 

 

Finances – Kathleen 

 Review payment due dates 

 Fundraising – script cards/booklets due back to council at the end of June 

 Camperships / Scholarships may be available 

 

Recruitment: 

 Registration update:   75 Scouts / 24 advisors 

 

Leader Shakedown Hike June 27, 2015 at Harriman State Park (10 miles) – Ron 

 Extensive presentation and demonstration of equipment to be brought on a Philmont hike. 

 Announced hike leaders, participants in each group. 

 Reviewed logistics, travel requirements, meeting spot and hiking routes. 

Open Volunteers: 

 Wilderness First Aid / CPR (dates TBD) – Vicki and Craig Sherman 

Upcoming: 



 

 Next meeting August 4th. 

Important dates: 

The Advisors Contingency Meetings (advisors or new advisors only) will be the first Tuesday of each 

month so we can use the large meeting room.  Most meetings will be at the Service Center unless the 

date needs to be adjusted – all meetings start at 7:30. 

 

3/2/2015   Registration Opens – Council Wide 

3/3/2015   Advisor Contingency Meeting 

4/7/2015   Advisor Contingency Meeting 

5/5/2015   Advisor Contingency Meeting 

6/2/2015   Advisor Contingency Meeting 

8/4/2015   (planning for fall kick-off if needed) 

9/1/2015   Advisor Contingency Meeting 

9/8/2015   – Kick-off Full Contingency  - Off site Pending confirmation 
9/25 – 9/27 2015  Philmont Fall Shakedown Hike Pending confirmation 
10/6/2015    Advisor Contingency Meeting 
11/3/2015    Advisor Contingency Meeting 
12/1/2015    Advisor Contingency Meeting 
1/5/2016      Advisor Contingency Meeting 
2/2/2016      Advisor Contingency Meeting 
3/1/2016      Advisor Contingency Meeting 
4/15 – 4/17 2016    Philmont Spring Shakedown Hike Pending confirmation 
4/5/2016      Advisor Contingency Meeting 
5/3/2016      Advisor Contingency Meeting 
6/7/2016      Advisor Contingency Meeting 
6/26/2016  Departure for Colorado 
6/28/2016  Arrival Philmont Scout Reservation 
7/10/2016  Depart Philmont Scout Reservation return NJ 
 
 
 


